



A Creative, Cooperative Community

# Chiltern Primary School Weekly Newsletter

Friday 20th September 2024

Vol. 1 Issue 3

#### Mrs Marshall's Messages:

I hope this letter finds you well. Today in assembly, Mr Gittins focused on keeping fit and healthy, and I wanted to share some highlights.

We discussed the importance of moving for at least 60 minutes each day. Our 'Move More' activities during playtime and lunchtimes are a great way to encourage this, and it's fantastic to see the children getting active! We also highlighted good sportsmanship and cooperation. It's essential for the children to learn to work together, supporting each other whether they win or lose. We also talked about healthy eating and self-responsibility. Encouraging your children to make better food choices at home will support their well-being.

Your involvement in these topics means a lot! Thank you for your continued

We appreciate your patience with the new Arbor App whilst we all get used to using it.

#### Upcoming diary dates:

Wednesday 25th September Year 3 pedestrian skills sessions

Tuesday 8th October Year 6 HU3 Championships at The Boulevard Academy 2-3:45pm Tuesday 8th October Year 6 Open evening at The Boulevard Academy 3:34 - 5:45 pm

Tuesday 10th October Harvest Festival at St. John's Church 10 - 10:45 am

Monday 14th October Cook together, Eat together

Thursday 17th October Year 6 trip to Bishop Burton

Friday 18th October School photograph day

Tuesday 22nd October 4CH trip to London

Headteacher: Mrs Jacqui Marshall Phone: 01482 327315

Chiltern Primary School, Chiltern Street, Hull, East Yorkshire, HU3 3PL

Email: admin@chiltern.hull.sch.uk

Follow us: @ChilternPSHull

Website: www.chiltern.hull.sch.uk





















### **School Information**

Drinks bottles - water or cordial juice only as a drink in school. No fizzy drinks or energy drinks. Please label with name of pupil and class.





We are a nut free school. Please check ingredients before putting food into lunch boxes.





### **Every day Counts**

Foundation Stage - FMP 97.9% Key Stage One - 2NR 97.4% Lower Key Stage Two - 4CH 100%!!! Upper Key Stage Two - 5JG 98.3%





Well done all of our Wheel of Fortune winners this week!



Well done to this Year 4 child who won the raffle prize this week. 387 pupils got 100% attendance this week!



## This week's talking task:















## **Mutual Respect & Tolerance**

Photographs can provide a unique view into the wider world. They can help us to learn about and care for animals and environments that we may not previously have been aware of.

# Protected Characteristics

The Wildlife Photography competition includes a category for young photographers to enter their pictures, showing that work is valued from everyone, no matter their age.



















# In the news this week

The Wildlife Photographer of the Year shortlist has recently been announced, with just 100 photos left in the competition, following a record-breaking 59,228 entries! The winners will be revealed on 8th October and displayed in the Natural History Museum in London. To celebrate its Diamond Jubilee (60 years) this year, the competition has also introduced a new Impact Award to recognise conservation successes and stories of hope.

## Things to talk about at home ...

- Can you think of any wider benefits of people learning about the Wildlife Photographer of the Year competition?
- Do you enjoy photography? Do you prefer looking at or taking photos?
- Do you have a favourite photo? What is it of, and who took it?